Stacy Radford

From: Liz Burdick

Sent: Thursday, October 19, 2023 3:10 PM

To: Stacy Radford

Cc: Meredith Badalucca

Subject: FW: animal shelter; 225 Maple Avenue- sewer comments

From: Derek Albertson <dalbertson@montville-ct.org>

Sent: Thursday, October 19, 2023 3:04 PM

To: Liz Burdick <lburdick@montville-ct.org>; Meredith Badalucca <mbadalucca@montville-ct.org>
Subject: animal shelter; 225 Maple Avenue- sewer comments

Hi guys. A comment about the proposed work with regards to sewer- consideration should be given to
improving the pump station (and not using the existing). Improvements should include upgrades to include a
trap for toys, etc. (to prevent entry into the lift pumps). Derek

Derek J. Albertsonv
Superintendent/Administrator

CTDEEP Operator IV (Treatment) / NEWEA Operator IV (Collections)
M.A., Public Administration / B.S., Geology

860.886.3666 / dalbertson@montville-ct.org
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